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NEW APPOINTMENT TO THE RICE MARKETING BOARD 
FOR THE STATE OF NEW SOUTH WALES 

 
 

11 January 2024 

 
The Rice Marketing Board for the State of New South Wales 
(RMB) this week welcomed Dave Moore to the role of General 
Manager – Strategy and Engagement in a part time capacity.    
 
Dave will focus on developing a process of stakeholder 
engagement with NSW rice growers, licensed authorised buyers, 
grower representative associations and NSW government 
departments.  
 
This role will also will build on the improvements the RMB has 
implemented in recent years by increasing awareness of the 
role of the RMB and its processes through a regular cycle of 
communications.  
 
“The RMB is very pleased to have someone with deep experience in the agriculture sector working between 
growers, industry organisations and government,” RMB Chair, Rowan McMonnies said.  “Dave will strengthen our 
ability to engage with stakeholders and ensure the RMB can continue to improve.”  
 
Dave joins the RMB’s full time Board Secretary, Nyree Dunn, and part time Administration Officer, Melissa 
Rodgers.  
 
ENDS 
 
Contact: Nyree Dunn, Board Secretary, 02 6953 3200 or email secretary@rmbnsw.org.au 

 
 
 


